
From: Evangelia Ward-Jackson  
Sent: Friday, January 18, 2019 12:04 PM 
To: Christopher Roke <CRoke@ci.hercules.ca.us> 
Subject: County Library Commission Statement of Interest 
 
Good Afternoon Christopher, 
 
I have taken into consideration  Commissioner Campbell-Miller's need to step down from his 
appointment as our City representative on the County Library Commission, and would like to 
share my interest in candidacy for the role.  
 
Commissioner Campbell-Miller has shared his experience with me as well as his support for my 
consideration of the role. I have reflected on this, done some research on the County 
Commission, and confirmed my availability for their meeting dates. The above being true, I 
would like to formally share my interest, in hopes that, as our liaison, you will share my desire 
to represent Hercules on the County Library Commission with our esteemed City Council.  
 
Please let me know if there's any information needed  or any additional steps that I must take 
in order to share my interest. 
 
Thank you Christopher. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Angel 
 
Dr. Evangelia Ward-Jackson 
Community & Library Services Commissioner 
 
Educational Sociolinguist   
Divisional Director, MWA 
Adjunct Professor, HNU  
 
 
(510) 375-0133  
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